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                             IA4 CHANGE VESSEL
Dear Customer：

WK27  IA4 south bound will omit SGH, and she will  be replaced by IA8 JAKARTA TOWER 1509, ETD 2015-07-02.
We apologize for any inconvenience that should arise.

If there are any further changes, we will keep you posted.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service representatives.   
Thank you for your ever-lasting support and cooperation.

With kind regards,

Maersk (China) Shipping Co. LTD As agent for MCC Transport　
—— Your Inter-Asia Partner
Date: 2015.06.19


